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Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Permanent Fire Station 5 Rebuild Project
	Lead Agency: City of Santa Rosa
	Contact Name: Lisa Welsh
	Email:  lwelsh@srcity.org
	Phone Number: (707) 543-3909 
	Project Location: Santa Rosa, Sonoma County
	Project Description: The approximately 2.11-acre project site is in the northwest portion of a larger property located at 1400 Fountaingrove Parkway (APN 173-670-022). The site is currently undeveloped and does not have a separate address listed by the City. The proposed project is called the Permanent Fire Station 5 Rebuild Project (Project). The project is a replacement of a temporary facility located approximately 4,000 feet southeast from the proposed project site at 3480 Parker Hill Road.  Development would occur in two areas of the parcel. The western portion of the site would be developed with a new 10,763 square-foot, two-story, fire station building. At its tallest point, the fire station would be 29 feet tall. On the east side of the site (in the panhandle), a paved parking lot with approximately 20 spaces would be developed. Trees and landscaping destroyed by the Tubbs Fire would be replaced between the fire station and the parking lot. Other proposed improvements to support the new fire station include road median and striping improvements, light signalization changes, and relocation of an aboveground PG&E transformer.
	Project's Effects: AIR-1
BIO-1, BIO-2, BIO-3, BIO-4
CUL-1, CUL-2, CUL-3, CUL-4
GEO-1, GEO-2, GEO-3, GEO-4, GEO-5
NOISE-1
TRANS-1
TCR-1, TCR-2

	Areas of Controversy: 
	List of Agencies: 


